
March 2019  Special Points  

Of Interest 
 

 Friday is Spirit wear 

day! Show your school 

Spirit and wear your 

school colors. 

Upcoming Events 

(Month) 

Event date 

RWB  

Assembly 

3/22  

Yearbook 

deadline 

4/1 

Administrative 
Professional 

Day  

 

4/23 

Mud Run 4/26 

PTA Meeting 

Elections 

 

5/1 

Teacher  
Appreciation 

5/7-

5/11 

  

  

 

 

Email Your PTA  @ 

birchwoodpta@gmail.com 
Check Us Out On FB: facebook.com/BirchwoodABCPTA 

HELLO PARENTS! 

   

 Thank you so much to those who made our Muffins with Mom a huge 

success!  We would especially like to thank Mr. Calacterra, Mr. Twouhy and Mr. 

Thomas for serving our moms at this wonderful event.  It wouldn’t have been 

successful without the contributions from Walmart, Costco and Carrs.   

 Our yearbooks are now on sale for $20. This year’s book is a hard back 

with a fresh look. You can order them online at http://www.memorybook.com/

online-pay/parent-pay/.  Deadline to order is April 1, 2019.    

 The PTA is looking ahead to the next year, and we are in need of a Vice 

President.  If anyone is interested please let us know.  Elections will be on May 1, 

2019.  Please consider joining and helping our PTA.  This is an important effort 

to maintain all the activities that we like to do throughout the year.  

 Hope you all have a great week!  

   

  The PTA 

 

  

DON’T FORGET! 

 

Next Meeting: The next PTA meeting is May 1, 2019 in the library.   

 
 

BIRCHWOOD ABC  

                   PTA NEWSLETTER 

 

Thank you Annalise Cooper for sponsoring our Popcorn Friday for both 

Birchwood and Eagle River this year.  We appreciate all you do!   

 https://www.alaskarealestatemls.com/agents/45834-Anneliese-Cooper/ 
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  Next Meeting:  The next BAC meeting is scheduled for Monday, March 18th at 
6:00pm in the library.  Please email bwabcbac@yahoo.com with any questions or 
curriculum matters you’d like to discuss or address.   

  
Volunteer/Service Opportunity:  Looking for an opportunity to serve?  Please 
consider serving as a member of the Birchwood Advisory Committee.  The BAC will 
be holding elections in April to fill vacancies projected for the 2019-2020 school 
year.  If interested, please contact a BAC member, or send questions to the BAC 
email address listed above.    
  
Did you know:   You do not need to be a BAC member to attend monthly 
meetings.  Anyone interested in curriculum proposals, philosophy matters, or school 
academic policies is welcome and encouraged to attend.  We want to hear from the 
parent/guardian body so that we may better represent you and our students.   
           
The BAC is a committee of parents or guardians of BWABC students organized to 
advise, consult, and assist the school’s administrative staff on matters relating to the 
curriculum.  
  
BAC Members: 
President:  Kai Sims 
Vice President:  Dorothy Cadenas 
Secretary:  Beth Hastings 
Erin Connolly 
Jusdi Doucet 
Laura Frost 
Ben Jackson 
Brad Poston 
  

Birchwood Advisory Committee (BAC) News 

Help support the Birchwood ABC PTA by registering your Fred Meyer Rewards 

card in the community rewards program. Log into your rewards account on the 

Fred Meyer website and choose Birchwood ABC as your charity.  

 

mailto:bwabcbac@yahoo.com


 

Page 3 

 


